licensing

From:

Robert Jones

Sent:

22 February 2016 08:41

To:

licensing

Subject:

Changing rooms at locks lane porthcawl

Dear Sirs

We wish to object to the granting of a licence at the above premises.

We have experienced the noise and disturbance during and after the closing of a football club event with a temporary licence. We have made the planning department aware of our concerns as we live at 40Locks Lane and I am afraid the behaviour of the people leaving was disgraceful and very frightening to elderly residents in the late evening, when we are already in bed.

We pay high rates commensurate with a quiet area and consider that there are sufficient outlets for alcohol consumption in Porthcawl already and they are used to the unacceptable behaviour that licencing causes these days.

We cannot rely on the police to regulate poor behaviour, and unfortunately in spite of PAA's statements they have proved unreliable in the past at looking after the residents whose access to their homes has been considerably impaired due to inconsiderate parking, when PAA have promised to supervise.

Again we would ask that you consult the highways department for all previous correspondence before any decisions are made.

The state of the s

Mr and Mrs Jones

Sent from my iPad

1 V 1008

Yvonne Witchell

From:

licensing

Sent:

03 March 2016 15:00

To:

Yvonne Witchell

Subject:

FW: 2 pictures of PAA function on 25/07/15 taken at 7.07pm evidence in relation to

PAA licence application for musicand alcohol

Attachments:

DSC01259.JPG; DSC01260.JPG

For your attention.

From: Lynda Jones [mailto.

Sent: 03 March 2016 14:58

To: licensing

Cc: Cllr Gerald Davies; david richards

Subject: Fw: 2 pictures of PAA function on 25/07/15 taken at 7.07pm evidence in relation to PAA licence application

for musicand alcohol

---- Original Message -----

From: Lynda Jones

To:

Cc: lynda jones

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:54 PM

Subject: 2 pictures of PAA function on 25/07/15 taken at 7.07pm

These photos show that even though the function on 25 July last year finished officially at 6pm (I believe), the doors were open for internal noise to drift over to Locks Lane, and of course as you can see from one of the photos,(taken at 7.07pm), showing raised hands, people were drinking alcohol, were very animated, and I can assure you were very noisy .After some time the doors were closed and the noise was muted.

However as mentioned to the Parks and Playing Field BCBC department, unfortunately as people eventually left the premises at aproximately 10.45pm, ,those on foot streamed down Stratford Drive, and were making enough noise to disturb my sleep.

When I looked onto the road, people were walking in the centre of Stratford Drive and not on the pavement in an orderly fashion.

Clearly there are already proved issues of nuisance to the residents of Locks Lane to be considered by any Licencing authority, and that particular function was for a much more limited period than the extended hours and regular drinking and entertainment times PAA's application is requesting.

PAA may well give assurances that they will caution their members to act in a less raucous fashion. Unfortunately as BCBC are already aware, assurances on bollarding the roads outside the Playing Fields to ensure

residents can safely access their properties, has consistently failed to occur.

We clearly cannot keep calling out the police, for parking or nuisance, as has been suggested by and in any event on a Saturday night we have been told that the police are fully stretched and would be unlikely to attend any disturbance in Locks Lane.

I sincerely hope these points will be taken into account. We can only ask that the peaceful environment in which we have lived for 42 years will not be materially changed and spoilt on every weekend evening for the forseeable future.

Robert and Lynda Jones 40 Locks Lane Porthcawl Cf36 3HY

